
 

President’s Letter 2021-2022 

 
Fall is here and I’m starting to think about skiing this ski season.  With all the fires out west 

this year and the drought I wonder what the snow is going to be like this winter.  Hopefully 

they get a lot of snow this year to help with the water shortage out west. From what I have 

seen on the farmers almanac, the Midwest might have more snow than normal with 

temperatures going up and down a lot, the Rockies a little more snow than normal. The west 

about normal. Who knows? I’m think just go skiing with whatever snow they have and make 

the best of it. 

 Every year seems like I get busier and busier.  Fall harvest is starting and from what I hear 

yields are pretty good. I know that that late season weeds did real well.  

I hope it is going to be a good snow year and get some great skiing in this season. 

 

Stay safe everyone. 

 

 

Phil Bintz 

President Omaha Ski Club 
 


